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Available HAINESPORT TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 
March 5, 2018 

6:00 P.M. 

This special meeting was called pursuant to the provisions of the Open 
Public Meetings Law.  Notices of the meeting were sent to the Burlington 
County Times and the Courier Post on February 15, 2018.  In addition 
copies of the notices was posted on the bulletin board in the Municipal 
Building and filed in the office of the Municipal Clerk on the 
aforementioned date.  Notices on the bulletin board have remained 
continuously posted.  Proper notice has been given, and the Municipal Clerk 
is directed to include this statement in the minutes of the meeting. 
 

1. CALL TO ORDER by Deputy Mayor Gilmore at 6 P.M. 

2. FLAG SALUTE 

3. ROLL CALL present were Deputy Mayor Gilmore, Committeewoman Schneider, 
and Committeeman Costa. Also present were Township Clerk/Administrator Paula 
Kosko and Joint Land Use Board Chairperson H Krollfeifer, Jr. Mayor Masciocchi 
and Committeeman Fitzpatrick were absent. 

4. RESOLUTION 2018-70-3 – Resolution to Enter into Executive Session - 

1. Personnel – Interviews for Municipal/JLUB and COAH Planner Professionals 

Motion: Committeewoman Schneider. Second: Committeeman Costa. All yes. 

5. COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC (Comments are limited to 5 minutes) 

Anna Evans, 63 Parry Drive – researched the five Planning candidates over the 
weekend. Mrs. Evans reminded the committee of the issue where Alaimo Engineers 
gave funds to her political competitor’s and the republicans campaign. In 2016, ERI 
earned 4.6 million and gave $76,800 in donations to a PAC; CME Associates earned 
34.7 million and gave $375,000 in donations to political campaigns; CGP&H earned 
1.5 million in municipal contracts and gave $17,350 in donations to political 
campaigns. She does not want to see donations wind up in Ted Costa’s campaign or 
the Republicans. She had the chance to chat with planner Tom Scangarello while 
waiting in the lobby. He stated he never donates a cent to political campaigns. She 
wants to see the dirty money out of Hainesport. She is requesting this to be 
considered with the decision to hire the new planner. 

 



 

Assisted Listening 
Available 

 

 

Luis Lopez, 98 Levis Drive, Mt. Holly – asked why Mike Fitzpatrick was absent the 
last meeting. Committeewoman Gilmore stated that he has been recuperating from a 
medical procedure. Mr. Lopez asked if the committee is going to introduce the health 
care ordinance again at the next meeting. Committeewoman Gilmore stated that she 
has not seen the agenda. Committeewoman Schneider stated that it will be 
reintroduced eventually. 

Motion to adjourn: Committeeman Costa. Second: Deputy Mayor Gilmore. All 
yes. 

6. ADJOURNMENT @ 8:40P. M.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Paula L. Kosko 

Paula L. Kosko, RMC 
Municipal Clerk/Administrator 
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